
 

◊ ASME New London, ASQ Thames Valley Section, SWE –NESS, Connecticut Section of AWS  
ASNT Connecticut Yankee Section◊ 

                Joint Meeting Tuesday March 19
th

, 2019 

       Or Wednesday (if Tuesday is cancelled because of Snow)  
 

Speaker: Scott P. Cargill    

  2018-2019 ASNT President 

 

Subject:   Education, Training and Mentoring                       

 

Place: Groton Lodge of Elks  

          700 Shennecossett Road   Groton, CT 

Time:      Social Hour (5:30 -6:30 pm), Dinner (6:30-7:30pm) 

Program (7:30-8:30 pm)   

Dinner: Choice of Entrée:  

 8 oz. Baked Chicken, 8 oz. Cod Loin or 8 oz Strip Steak 

Meal Includes: salad, rolls and butter, and desert.  

Beverages: Coffee, Tea and CASH BAR 

Price: $25 per Person, Please register by March 11th, 2019 

Registration: For registration info and directions to the Groton Elks, refer to Pg 2 of this flyer. 
 

American Society of Nondestructive Testing President Scott P.Cargill began his career in January of 

1993, working at Valley X-ray.  Through diligence and hard work he advanced from helper, certifying 

as a Level 2 technician and a decade later, earned his level 3 in Radiography. Mr. Cargill has been an 

active member of ASNT's Industrial Radiography Radiation Safety Personnel (IRRSP) program,  

which as provided third-party radiation safety of both Title 10 Part 34 of the Code of Federal 

Regulations (10CFR34), and the Suggested State Regulations for Control of Radiation.  Mr. Cargill is 

a member of ASNT’s Certification management council, board of directors; and now serves as 

ASNT’s President.  Mr. Cargill holds five Level 3 certificates through the ASNT Central Certification 

Program (ACCP), CWI, API 510 and 570.  Mr. Cargill continues to focus on the needs of our 

members and his original mission of promoting Radiation Safety and the IRRSP program. 

  



 
ASNT: John Moran: (860) 367-7514, mugsymoran@aol.com;  
ASME: Joe Camean (860) 701-6372, Joseph.F.Camean@uscga.edu or 
  Matt Andel (860) 284-5064 Ext 338 mandel@vanzelm.com  

 Mike Tsao: (860) 405-9114, mike.tsao@uconn.edu; 
SWE:  Beth Peterson (860)389-2532, elizabethpeterson25@gmail.com  
ASQ:  Keith Gagne (860) 433-7254, kgagne@gdeb.com or  
AWS:  Al Moore (860) 693-8208 or (860) 856-1032 amoore999@comcast.net 

Directions to the Groton Elks  

From I 95 North or South: Take Exit 87 to the Clarence B. Sharp Highway (CT RT 349 South). Continue 1.5 miles onto Brandegee 

Avenue. Stay on Brandegee Avenue for 0.6 miles and turn left onto Shennecossett Road. Stay on Shennecossett Road for 0.9 miles 

and the Groton Elks Club will be on your left. 
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